
 

BILL SUMMARY 

1st Session of the 59th Legislature 

 

 Bill No.: HB1076 

 Version:  INT 

 Request Number:  5108 

 Author: Rep. Luttrell 

 Date: 2/14/2023 

 Impact:  $0 

 

Research Analysis 

 

HB 1076 removes the requirement that handlebars on motorcycles not be higher than eye level of 

the operator. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

This measure deletes the limitation on the height of motorcycle handlebars. HB1076 will not 

have an impact on the state budget or appropriations. 

 

Prepared By: House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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